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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE Results for French and German for Fast Track students 

 

These results will be available on the morning of Thursday 20th August from 9.00am until 12.00pm. 

Students can simply come into school and pick up their results. 

 

Alternatively, results can be sent out by post. If you wish this to be done, please provide a stamped 

addressed envelope. Please also write your child’s name on the back of the envelope. Your child 

should pass this to the Examinations Officer, Mrs James, before the end of term.  

 

It is also possible for your child to collect his/her results at the beginning of the autumn term. 

 

GCSE certificates generally arrive in school in November. These will be passed to students at that 

time. 

 

May I wish your child every success with regard to his/her result. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr M Bolton 

Curriculum Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 

 

 

 


